
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—29th April 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in Maths we have been looking at 
fractions in more detail. We have been focus-
ing on recognising halves and thirds then we 
have been looking  at three quarters. It would 
be great if the children can continue to prac-
tise their 2,5 and 10 times table. Also, if they 
can go over their number bonds to 20 this 
will also help. In English, we have started to 
explore our new text ‘The Snail and the Whale’ 
We have debated whether we think the snail 
should stay on the rock or go travelling 
around the world with the whale. We have 
then written a short letter to the snail, telling 
her what to do and why.   

Next week,  in Maths we are going to be 
working on  worded problems using division, 
multiplication, addition and subtraction. Al-
so, we are going to be learning to tell them 
time, it would be really useful if the children 
could be practising telling the time at home. 
In English, we will be exploring some of the 
different places around the world that the 
snail and whale visit together in our story. 
We will use our senses to think about what 
they will hear, see and feel in these places. We 
will then be writing diary entries in role as 
the snail about our journey. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please look out for the information page about 
Doodle Maths next week. The children will not be 
set homework until after half term.  

Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday. 

Hawking’s learning gallery will be this Wednes-
day  4th May after school. 

Star of the week 

Hawking: Ranveer 

Franklin: Amelia 

Newton:  Aila Lone 

 

Word of the Week: Dreamily 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


